

15th January 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following a meeting with the PTFA they have very kindly offered to donate £40 to each child wanting to take part in the PGL trip to Caythorpe Court, meaning the cost to parents will come down to £80.

We have also taken the decision to extend the deadline for deposits to Thursday IIth February and allow parents to pay for the trip up to 24th June.

The PTFA have offered to pay £20 towards the deposit and £20 towards the balance meaning each child will only need to pay a deposit of £10 before the end of the half term. If any parents/carers have already paid the full £30 deposit then they can either have £20 refunded or leave the payment to go towards the balance.

I would like to thank the PTFA for all of their efforts with fundraising and the valuable time they put in towards supporting the pupils of Birklands.

Kind regards

Mr N Copestake Head of School

Withefull

